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The Valmiki Jayanthi Celebrations was organized for the students of I semester 

MBA. The programme was conducted with an objective of creating awareness and 

enhancing the knowledge amid student community in the area of culture and 

heritage of our country and to celebrate the day of Valmiki Jayanthi in more 

meaningful manner. The Programme started with the Invocation song by M~. 

3rdPenubharthi Amulya, semester student. With blessings of the God Mr. N · 

Suresh, Faculty, Department of General Management introduced the resource 

person Dr. 5 Ranganath, Professor of Sanskrit & Director, R V Institute of 

Sanskrit Studies, NMKRV College, Bangalore, and welcomed everyone for the 

programme. Dr. T V Raju, Director, R V Institute of Management handed over the 

bouquet and welcomed the resource person. After welcoming the guests, the 



dignitaries were invited to light the lamp to marks the celebration of 'Valmiki 


Jayanthi. Soon after this the resource person started with his address to the 


gathering on this occasion. 


In the initial introduction to the topic "Ramayana and Management" 


Dr. S Ranganath spoke about the brief background of Valmiki's life and adressed on 


few Management lessons from Ramayana with anecdotes which include: 


• Clarity in Speech 

• Enthusiasm 

• Time Management 

• Patience and persistence 

• Humanity 

• Focus and Concentration 

• Eyes are index of Face and Face reflects personality 

The students enjoyed the session. They also posed question to the resource person 

which were answered appropriately. Dr. S Ranganath was very happy with the 

discussion session with the students and suggested to have one complete session 

only on interaction with the students and concluded his session by saying that he is 

learner and beliefs in continuous learning and likes to share knowledge with 

students. At the end of the session Mr. A Chandran, Faculty, Department of 

General Management proposed the vote of thanks. 
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